AGORA EXCAVATIONS
AMERICAN SCHOOL OF CLASSICAL STUDIES

ATHENS, GREECE

February 17, 1949.

Dear liiss Kober,

The reprints of your articles on the liinoan
script from Classical Outlook and the AJA have
just come. I have passed them on to lr.
Boufides, and his face 1it up and he was
obviously delighted to have them at last.

Please accept my thanks and his for your
kindness in sending these reprints. If there is
any small chore that I can do for you here in
Athens, I should be only too happy.

Sincerely yours

Eugene WLinderpool
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